
 

    
   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

      
   

 
  

 
 

  
      

    
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for The Cow Lot, located in Denver, Colorado, which 
has been a staple in the Western hat industry since its establishment in 1952. Known for its expertise in 
providing custom-fit cowboy hats, it excels in delivering high-quality products that are both functional 
and stylish. 

The Cow Lot's commitment to personalized service is unmatched, as it ensures every customer receives 
a hat that suits their specific needs and preferences. It offers a wide range of hats, including felt and 
straw options, as well as a variety of hat bands and essential care products. The Cow Lot offers 
restoration services and provides valuable guidance on hat care to maintain the longevity of each piece. 

Its team of skilled professionals takes great care in shaping each hat, ensuring it provides comfort and a 
perfect fit for every individual. This hands-on approach has garnered the company a loyal customer base 
that values both the product quality and exceptional customer experience. Its reputation for excellent 
customer communication and craftsmanship is evident in the numerous positive reviews it consistently 
receives. 

I wholeheartedly recommend The Cow Lot. It is a trusted business that has built a strong legacy over the 
years, combining traditional craftsmanship with modern customer service to remain a leader in its field. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Nagy 
Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 

12730 W 19th Pl. Lakewood, Colorado USA, 80215 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/mnagy 
Main: 412-916-2730 Fax: 720-649-4088 Email: matt.nagy@schooleymitchell.com 
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